
My name is Michele Gibbons.
I am opposed to Senate Bill 554.
I am concerned that SB 554 will become another "foot in the door" to begin a process that will impact my right to carry a concealed 
gun in the future. This is just another way to take my rights away to accommodate the fears of others.
Michele Gibbons
Medford Resident


